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Students, parents, employees, and potential employees of Pikeville Independent Schools are hereby notified that the Pikeville Independent School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, religion, marital status, sex or disability in employment, career and technical education programs, or activities as set forth in compliance with the Office of Civil Rights Title II, Title IV, Title VI, Title IX and Section 504.  
Career and technical education offerings to students in grades 9-12 include IT Computer Literacy, Web Design & Development, Gaming/Design, Digital Literacy, Business Communications, Multimedia, Advanced Multimedia, Business Law, Business Management, Accounting, Entrepreneurship, Automotive Technology, Health Sciences, HVAC, Industrial Maintenance, and Electricity.
The school district will take steps to assure that lack of English language skills will not be a barrier to admission or participation in career and technical education programs.  Inquiries concerning Pikeville Independent School District’s non-discrimination policies and/or requests for this information in a different format and/or to obtain this information in a language other than English should be directed to Johnny Belcher, Title IX Coordinator, Pikeville Independent Schools, 148 Second Street, Pikeville, KY 41501, telephone 606-432-8161.  For further inquiries regarding career and technical education offerings and/or prerequisites you may contact Dawn Stewart, Guidance Counselor, Pikeville High School, 120 Championship Drive, Pikeville, KY 41501, telephone 606-432-0185.  Further inquiries related to Section 504 may be directed to Charles “Frosty” Davis, District Special Education Director, Pikeville High School, 120 Championship Drive, Pikeville, KY 41501, telephone 606-432-0185. 


